
 
 

  

  

1/22/2018 

  

Delivered electronically to “electmaxbrown@gmail.com” 

  

Subject: PDC Case 20949 

  

Dear Maxwell Brown: 

  

Attached is a copy of an electronic letter sent to Jim Lazar concerning a complaint filed with the 

Public Disclosure Commission (PDC).  

  

As noted in the letter to Jim Lazar, the PDC will not be conducting a more formal investigation 

into these allegations or taking further enforcement action in this matter. PDC staff is reminding 

you about the importance of the timely and accurate disclosure of the information that is required 

on the F-1 personal financial affairs statement and all future PDC reports.  

 

If you have questions, you may contact Micaiah Ragins at 1-360-586-4555 or toll-free at 1-877-

601-2828, or by e-mail at micaiah.ragins@pdc.wa.gov. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

/s___________________  

Micaiah Ragins 

Compliance Coordinator 

  

  

Endorsed by, 

  

/s_________________ 

Peter Lavallee 

Executive Director 
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